
Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
for Reintegration with the
Ambassador of Bulgaria to the
Republic of Moldova

On February 2, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian met with the Bulgarian
Ambassador to the Republic of Moldova, Maya Dobreva. During the meeting, the
current dynamics of the negotiation process on the Transnistrian settlement, the socio-
economic situation in the territory controlled by the unconstitutional authorities were
discussed.

Ambassador Maya Dobreva confirmed the support of the Bulgarian Government in
achieving the goal of the reintegration of our country. At the same time, information
was provided about both the ongoing projects and those to be launched in the Parcani
commune on the left bank of the Nistru River. Parcani is the largest Bulgarian-
populated locality in the Republic of Moldova.

 


